
My comments to the Redistricting Commission are these: 

 

The purpose of districting should be to serve the public interest, not to serve the interest of the  

two main Political Parties.  The Constitution does not mention Political Parties and the country 

doesn’t need to help them stay in power as they already have too much power.  They are 

responsible for the terrible political divide in this country.   Create districts that guarantee the 

maximum amount of competitiveness between political parties so that both parties have to work 

hard to get our votes.  I believe this will help bring an end to the terrible partisan divide, for if the 

districts are truly competitive the candidates that will win will be ones that promote policies 

which can garner voters from all parties to give them a majority.  When districts are created to 

serve one or both political parties, non-competitive districts enable extremists to easily win 

which further divides the nation.   We can end this terrible divisiveness by making candidates 

have to deal with a variety of votes, and which doesn’t allow them to choose their voters.  Let the 

voters choose the candidates.  It will make for a stronger America and it will help heal the divide 

which is ripping America apart.  If you allow the Political Parties to choose the districts, we will 

have more of the same polarization which is an evil plague on our country.  Choose what is good 

for America, not what is good for the political parties. 




